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Dear Sir Arthur,

After careful consideration of the question of the 
disposal of the medals offered by His Honour the Lieutenant- 
Governor, I would suggest that one silver and one bronze medal 
could be fittingly awarded in the Department of Architecture.
The silver medal might be awarded to the student obtaining the 
highest standing in the graduating class, and the bronze medal 
to the student coming second, always provided that their work 

is of sufficient merit.
A British Association bronze medal is now available 

in each of the Engineering departments, and one such medal is 
awarded to the student in the graduating class who attains the 
highest standing in each of these departments, provided that his 
work is sufficiently good. A British Association medal is also 
available in the Department of Architecture, but inasmuch as uhe 
work of that department is quite distinct from that oi the 
Engineering departments and in some aspects has particular 
relations to the life and culture of the Province oj. Quebec, it 
would seem to be fitting to award the Lieutenant-GovernorTs medals 

in the Architectural course.

For some years past Professor Traquair and his associates


